
$469,000 - 190 Kelsey Way, Sayward
MLS® #983354 

$469,000
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,902 sqft
Single Family on 0 Acres

Kelsey Bay/Sayward, Sayward, British Columbia

Beautiful views of the estuary , snow capped
mountains , river mouth and even some
oceanviews from this well maintained family
home located at the end of dead end street.
Private location with lots of upgrades in the
home in recent years with new vynl windows ,
upgraded 200 amp serivice , new perimeter
drains and new Energy efficient Heat pump .
With 3 bedrooms , 2 bathrooms , open large
kitchen with glass door leading to the back
deck , dining room and living room with big
window to enjoy the lovely and peaceful views
and is a great place to call home. Cozy family
room downstairs with woodstove  , large lot ,
detached garage and carport , fenced garden
and lots of room for the toys. Just minutes to
the Marina as well as the Elementary School,
Rec Center with indoor pool and weight room ,
medical clinic and new Vancouver Island
Regional Library. Sayward is the gateway to
the Eco-tourism on the North Island with
nature at your doorstep. Enjoy the peacefull
life style of Sayward. (id:6289)

Built in 1966

Essential Information

Listing # 983354

Price $469,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00

Square Footage 1,902



Acres 0.31

Year Built 1966

Type Single Family

Sub-Type House

Community Information

Address 190 Kelsey Way

Subdivision Kelsey Bay/Sayward

City Sayward

Province British Columbia

Postal Code V0P1R0

Amenities

Features Level lot, Other, Marine Oriented

Parking Spaces 4

View Mountain view, Ocean view

Interior

Appliances Refrigerator, Stove, Washer, Dryer

Heating Heat Pump

Cooling Air Conditioned

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

Additional Information

Zoning Residential

Listing Details

Listing Office Royal LePage Advance Realty

MLS®, REALTOR®, and the associated logos are trademarks of The Canadian Real Estate Association. 


